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President’s Corner 

February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Spring is slowly creeping in, and so is the new Outdoor 3D season. We are starting to see new members 
join our club, so when you see them be sure to welcome them. I would like to thank new volunteers 
Doug Jerguns for helping in the kitchen during the Vegas 450, Austin Mahan for helping tear down the 
indoor 3Ds, and Laurie Zvacek for helping with the kitchen during the Vegas 450 and on the clock for the 
300 Round. Thank you to all the volunteers who make our shoots run smoothly. Remember, if you volun-
teer 25 hrs of your time with WALC, $25 dollars will be reduced from your membership fee. That means 
$75 for a year instead of $100! 
We will be repairing bales soon and will need volunteers to help stuff them. Membership dues need re-
newed this month, and also this year’s keys will be handed out after the meeting on 02/19/2020.  
    
 
      Jeremiah Zeien 
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      HISTORY CORNER 

1963 This year the club submitted a bid 

to host the Midwest Sub sectional 

Howard Madison was president. 1964 

For the club first Midwestern 

subsectional Al Nelson’s bus and station 

wagon were used for the safekeeping of 

the target and other items. Publicity ads 

were placed in various locations and 

Vern’s service station in Hiawiatha was 

to act as an information center. This 

shoot was a complete success. The 

building committee made plans to build 

a pavilion. People in the club were 

allowed the use of the kitchen if they 

clean up afterwards. Al Nelson was 

president efforts were not in vein.  

FINPILOT1234@gmail.com 

Zach Bisinger shown above, and below with accompanied parents Eric and 

Mary Bisinger who attended the Vegas 450 in Las Vegas, Nevada from Feb. 

7-9, 2020. The event itself set an impressive record with 3816 shooters. 
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Ways and Means 

Ways and Means Committee Chairman 

Jenn Rupp     

Committee  

Gayla Lewis 

Brian Smith 

Brian Paltjon 

Diane Mally 

HATS, SHIRTS, ETC. FOR SALE!!! 

2019-2020 Club Officers 
 

President:      Jeremiah Zeien   319-491-1667  jeremiahzeien@imonmail.com 
Vice President:   Carl Mally   319-365-4311  mallycj@aol.com 
Secretary:            Gayla Lewis   563-212-3457              Silverbay13@gmail.com   
Treasurer:            Don Parker   319-431-0979  don.parker@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Jenn Rupp   515-450-9668  jennynyla@gmail.com 
Board Member:  Dennis Ringgenberg 319-329-0013  dringge@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Mary Bisinger                       319-350-5021              mbisinger.mb@gmail.com 

Shavings Editor 

Jeremiah Zeien Email: jeremiahzeien@imonmail.com 

Event Calendar 


